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March Events 
 
Book orders are due on March 6. 
 
Testing for the Wisconsin Forward Exam will begin in 
March. Fourth graders will be tested on math, reading, so-
cial studies, and science. There will be one more Map testing 
session later in the spring. 
 
Please check with your child if they have enough paper and 
pencils at school. 
 
Remember to worship with your family during the Lenten 
season, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, and Easter  
Morning.   
 
Daylight Savings begins on March 8. 
 
The 4th-8th grade classes will be singing on April 1 for the 
4:15 p.m. Lenten Service. 
 
There is no school on March 19-20. 
 
The end of the 3rd quarter is March 13. 

Topics to be  
Studied: 

Religion: New  
Testament Stories 
Math: Geometry 
Language:  
Sentences 
Reading: Unit 4 
Science: Plants 
 

Questions to Ask Your Child: 
What is 324*3? 
Tell me about a miracle Jesus performed. 
What does an adjective do? 
What can sound travel through? 
What is the difference between an invertebrate and a 
vertebrate? 

Points to Ponder: 
*Other books were given for information; the Bible 
was given for transformation. 
*The devil is not afraid of the Bible that has dust on it. 
*Love is one thing that cannot command and money 
cannot buy. 
*The foundation of understanding is the willingness 
to listen. 


